
 

Christmas Raffle 2023 
 

To be drawn in School on Friday, 15th December 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Our Christmas Fair this year will be held on Friday, 15th December.  This will be held during the school 
day for Walmsley children from 1:30pm to 3:20pm and from 3:45pm to 4:30pm for parents and 
carers. 
 

With the help and support of our parents/carers, we would also like to hold our ‘Walmsley Christmas 
Raffle’.  This will be drawn at the end of the fair on Friday, 15th December.  As in previous years, the 
raffle will be ‘ticketless’, using a number generator for the winners. 
 

Tickets are on sale NOW at a cost of £2.00 per ticket/entry!  You can purchase your raffle 

tickets through our School Gateway App.  Raffle ticket slips are also coming home tonight if you would 
prefer to pay by cash. 
 

Raffle prizes will comprise of Christmas Hampers in a variety of shapes and sizes with the donations 
very kindly received.  We usually have in excess of 50 prizes!  To help with our hamper content we 
are holding TWO ‘break the rule’ days: 
 
Friday, 1st December and Friday, 8th December 
 
Your child can choose one of the following: 
 

 Bring in a small treat snack for morning break - No Nuts Please 
 Wear trainers for school 
 Accessorise their school uniform (hair accessories, nail varnish, make-up, Christmas 

accessories, etc) 
 
Plus ONE own clothes day on Friday, 15th December 
 
For a voluntary donation to our prize collection. 
 

 Friday, 1st December – Any relevant hamper item (eg Christmas food items, chocolates, 
toiletries, gifts, etc) in the following colours: 

 

 Reception Silver/White 
 Year 1 Green 
 Year 2 Blue 
 Year 3 Pink 
 Year 4 Purple 
 Year 5 Red 
 Year 6 Gold 

 

 Friday, 8th December – A bottle for Adult Hampers (wine, beer, spirits, etc) 
 Friday, 15th December – Sweets / Chocolates for the Children’s Tombola 

YEAR 4 CHILDREN ONLY - Shop bought cakes for the Cake Shop, suitable for children - Please 
do not send anything containing nuts 

 

Thank you so much for your continued support. 
 
 

Rachael Cahill 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


